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Hainford Newsletter 
KS2 SATs 
Well done to all of the year 6s for their extra- hard work and determination during this week’s SATs. 
They did themselves proud and supported each other. Their hard work at home and in school enabled 
them to meet each challenge with confidence and a positive attitude. 
 
Staffing: 
Mrs L Clarke will be sadly leaving Hainford at half-term. I would like to thank her for all her amazing 
work over the past years. We are delighted to announce that our current MSA Miss Bedder will be 
covering the position in the short term. 
 

 
Linked to the school’s Core Value of Responsibility, The Pupil Fundraising Committee will be raising 
money for Battersea Dogs Home next week.  
Children will be given a design sheet to complete their idea (this was discussed during yesterday’s 

assembly) on Monday, (20th) and will have until Friday, (24th May) to hand it in with a donation of 50p.  
We will also be doing a raffle throughout the week at break times. It’s 50p a ticket or £2 for a strip. 
There will be a winner from each class announced in celebration assembly next week. 
 
Pupil Fundraising Committee 
 

 
 

The ‘Value for Life’ this half-term is: Forgiveness 
A Christian Perspective on Forgiveness:  
Forgiveness is the means by which damaged relationships are restored. It is an act of the will, motivated by love. 
For Christians, Jesus’ death on a cross is the ultimate revelation of God’s all forgiving love, and his sacrifice stands 
as a source of inspiration to forgive others, no matter what the cost. (Values for Life). 

As a school, we will be exploring how children and adults within our community acknowledge that we 
all make mistakes and need forgiveness.  

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hainford VC Primary School  
Hope,Compassion & Responsibilty 
Newton Road 
Hainford 
 Norwich 
NR10 3BQ 
Head of School: Mr Paul Cross 
Email:office@hainford.norfolk.sch.uk         
Telephone:  01603 898359 
‘Part of the Harnser Federation’  
 
 
www.harnserfed.co.uk  
wwww 

 



  
 
Friday 17th May 2019                                                         Hainford VC Primary Newsletter                            Issue 19 

'The Nebula Partnership'   

     

 
 

Let’s Celebrate! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Attendance figures for this half-term so far: 
CLASS 1- 96.6%    

CLASS 2- 96.7%   

CLASS 3- 98.4% 

Well done to Class 3 for winning this week’s attendance award. 

 
 

 
All dates other than holidays are subject to change. Additions in blue 

May 
20th Judaism morning (Class 1 & 2) 
22nd Rearranged Yr3/4 Nebula cricket (selected children only) 
23rd Whole school / class / Year 6 leavers photographs from 11am 
 

Half Term Monday May 27th to Friday 31st May 2019 
June 
3rd Aylsham High School – Friendly Faces for Yr6 pupils going to AHS 
7th Goblin Racing at Scottow Park (selected children only) 
13th PTA school shop(Father’s day gifts) 
14th Sing-Up @ St. Andrews Hall 
19th Nebula cricket (Yr5&6) 
21st Sports Day: (Friday) (Family Picnic from 12pm). If the weather is poor and the event needs to be postponed 

then the ‘slip’ date would be the following Friday (28
th

) 
 

10th May Star Award Values Award 
 Forgiveness 

Class 1 Thea Isobel 

Class 2 Willow Amelia 

Class 3 Lucy Alannah C 

17th May Star Award Values Award 
 Forgiveness 

Class 1 Louie Henry 

Class 2 Harriet Ellie 

Class 3 Year 6s Maisie 
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July 
1st to 5th City Sports for selected KS2 children at UEA Sportspark during the week (pm) 
2nd Children’s University Graduation 
3rd – 6th Aylsham HS induction days 
5th (pm) SkillForce ceremony at the Nest (Yr5s only) 
9th New Intake stay and play (1:30 to 2:30) 
10th to Friday 12th: Harnser year 3 and 4 residential trip to Whitwell Hall 
12th New Intake 8:45 to 1:15 
16th Rock Steady performance 
18th Teddy Bears Picnic (all Class 1 and new intake)  
24th Final day of term and Leavers’ Assembly 
 

Final day of Summer term is Wednesday 24th July 2019 

 
Thank you for all of your support  

 

NG, P 


